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Tuesday 27" June 2017

Dear Parent,

In support of the Y6 PSHE curriculum the pupils in Y6 will be attending a ‘Crucial
Crew’ event at Leominster Police Station this Friday (30" June). This is an event
specifically designed for Y6 pupils in the county and attended by nearly 2000 Yé
pupils across Herefordshire over a 2 week period.

‘Crucial Crew’ is organised by West Mercia Police in partnership with Hereford &
Worcester Fire & Rescue Service (HWFR) and is a series of workshops aiming to
equip the children with skills to keep them fit and healthy throughout their lives and
to prepare them for some of the issues they may face as they grow from being
children to young people in the coming years.

Workshops are delivered by partners such as Western Power, Network Rail,
HWEFR, Emotional Well Being, Road Safety, Strong Young Minds, Dogs Trust, HOPE
and West Mercia Police.

The event will take place during the normal school day and the children will depart
at 8.45am and return at 3pm. Arrangements have been made to ensure that the
Choristers can attend this event.

Pupils should wear school tracksuits and bring a coat or cagoule in case of inclement
weather. There will be no charge for this trip and the pupils will not require any
spending money. Packed lunches will be provided for those who normally have
school lunches.

| will use the medical forms held by the school for the trip but if there are any
alterations or updates needed please contact the school nurse as soon as possible.

Should you have any questions regarding this trip please do not hesitate to contact
me via the School Office or via j.debenham@herefordcs.com

Yours sincerely,
Ceyhrd—
James Debenham
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